DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
PACIFIC AIR FORCES

16 Dec 2008
611th Civil Engineer Squadron
10471 20th Street Ste 302
Elmendorf AFB AK 99506-2200

Mr. Pete Lehmann

Aircraft Owners and Pilot Association
421 Aviation Way

Frederick MD 21701

Dear Mr. Lehmann

Thank you for your 5 Dec 2008 letter requesting a 30 day extension to the public comment
pertod for the Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) and Draft Finding of No Significant Impact
(FONSI) for the Charting of the Delta Military Operations Area (MQA), Eielson Air Force Base
(AFB), Alaska. The Air Force it committed to coorperating with all interested parties, therefore
the comment period has been extended to 19 Jan 2009 or a total of 60 days.

Comments on the Draft EA and FONSI should be sent by 19 Jan 2009 to the address listed
below.

Mr. James W. Hostman

611 CES/CEAO

10471 20" St Ste 302

Elmendorf AFB AK 99506-2200
e-mail: jim.hostman@elmendorf.af.mil

If you have questions please contact Mr. James W. Hostman at 907-552-4151 after 22 Dec
2008. .

Sincerely

SCOTT W. HANSEN
Chief, Asset Management Flight

Cc: 611 AOC/CODK




